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The Community Nursing Service Level Alliance Team has developed a more patient-centred 

and integrated Model of Care for Community Nursing in the Bay of Plenty.  Our vision and 

the Model of Care was developed with the ideas and input from stakeholders and patients, 

research of other models and our knowledge of current community nursing services 

delivered in the Bay of Plenty.  We selected the most relevant best practices and 

experiences from others in New Zealand and applied this knowledge to the unique needs of 

our population. 

A paper outlining the Model of Care is available to view on the BOPDHB website here:  

http://www.bopdhb.govt.nz/your-dhb/community-nursing-integration-project/ 

We will host two open forums during August, in Tauranga and Whakatane, to give people an 

opportunity to familiarise themselves with what is being proposed. The dates will be advised 

shortly.  If you are unable to attend one of the forums but would like more information please 

contact Sarah Davey on (07) 579 8239 or email: sarah.davey@bopdhb.govt.nz 

We are optimistic that the improvements proposed will foster a more joined up way of 

working together, improved experience of care for patients, improved health and equity for 

the population, and better value for the public health system.  The CNSLAT would like to 

thank everyone that participated in the work and gave feedback and ideas which are 

reflected in the model.   

The next step is to develop a proposed implementation plan for the Bay of Plenty Alliance 

Leadership Team. 

We look forward to your support as we work towards the vision. 
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